
 

 
Notice to Reject Bid Submissions 

To:  Proposers to RFP #05-05-2025 Marjaree Mason Center Bathroom Remodel  
 
From:  Marjaree Mason Center, Board of Directors Nicole Linder, CEO 
 
Date: May 9, 2025 
 
Re: Notice to Reject all Bid Submissions 
 
Pursuant to Marjaree Mason Center (“MMC”) soliciting proposals utilizing a singular step process of RFP 
for selection of a bathroom remodel vendor, MMC is issuing this Notice of Rejection of Bid Submissions for 
the subject RFP. We thank all vendors for their involvement in this formal procurement process. 
Unfortunately, at this time the costs received exceeded the allowable budget, and so our team will have 
to regroup and determine the best steps to complete these improvements. 

Any Proposer who responded to the solicitation and has further questions can be sent to the following: 

CEO, Nicole Linder, RFP@mmcenter.org, 255 W. Bullard Ave., Fresno, CA 93704. 

mailto:nicole@mmcenter.org

